
 

 

 

Saturday 19 March 2016 

Draft Pay Agreement Announced 

Colleges Scotland and the Educational Institute of Scotland (EIS) are pleased to announce a draft 

pay agreement that will be sent out to the EIS FELA Executive for consideration with the negotiators’ 

recommendation to accept. 

The draft agreement was made after 12 hours of talks ending at 3am and will lead to the suspension 

of industrial action across Scotland’s colleges. 

Shona Struthers, Chief Executive, Colleges Scotland said:  

“The Management Side has worked tirelessly to achieve this outcome which will see an end to any 

further disruption to students and start to address harmonisation of terms and conditions for college 

lecturers”. 

Charlie Montgomery, Salaries Convenor EIS-FELA, said: 

“We are pleased to have made this breakthrough in the early hours that will set a sound foundation 

going forward”. 

ENDS 

For further information, please contact Joanne Buchan, Public Affairs and Communications 
Officer, Colleges Scotland: 
 
Tel:       01786 892012 
Mobile: 07590 229 707 
Email:   joanne.buchan@collegesscotland.ac.uk     
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